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TROY/MARYVILLE - Employers need employees. High school students need jobs. 
The Troy/Maryville/St. Jacob/Marine Chamber of Commerce knows employers. Triad 
High School knows students. So, the first High School Student Job Fair was born.

“This event concept came together in about 30 minutes,” said Dawn Mushill, Executive 
Director, Troy/Maryville/St. Jacob/Marine Chamber of Commerce. “I think we all knew 
there was a need and it was just a matter of figuring out the logistics”.



Figuring out the logistics meant bringing together Triad teachers Todd Grigg and 
Stephanie Potthast, and Mushill. The Chamber knew they had the member businesses 
and the Triad staff knew they had the venue and the students. Putting it on paper and 
orchestrating the details were next.

First, the students. They were asked to preregister online for the event and submit their 
general information into the portal provided. Mr. Grigg and his staff worked with the 
students to put together a resume that could be uploaded as well. Students were also 
provided links to videos to assist them with more resume tips and interviewing musts. 
Remember, for most of these students, this will be their first job. The goal was to best 
prepare them to stand out and have a few skills under their belt prior to the event.

Next, were the employers. The Chamber scanned their membership database for 
employers who were most interested in students who were 15-18 years of age. Some 
employers were a little skeptical as they had recently attended Job Fairs that had a very 
low attendance. The Chamber assured them that their attendees didn’t have any 
commute to the Job Fair – that the students were in the same building. That intrigued 
many to sign up immediately!

And the coordination of all efforts paid off. There were 30 employers who signed up 
and were in attendance. The final numbers were not in at the time of this press release 
but it was estimated that 300 students walked through the doors.

This is just the first of many anticipated events for the future. “Our hope is to put 
together two High School Student Job Fairs each school year. We will also be reaching 
out to both Father McGivney and Maryville Christian School to assist with this type of 
event as well” said Mushill.

The Chamber’s goal is to bring connections and resources to our members. When asked, 
the members noted that their biggest current need was finding good employees. This 
event proved to be a great start.

For more information about the High School Student Job Fair or the Troy/Maryville/St. 
Jacob/Marine Chamber of Commerce, visit www.troymaryvillecoc.com or give them a 
call at 618-667-8769.
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